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November 12, 2009

Roy Morrison
Roy Morrison & Associates, LLC
P. 0. Box 201
Warner, NH 03278

Re: DM 09-223 Notification of Roy Morrison and Associates, LLC’s Intent to Renew its
Registration as a Provider of Electric Aggregation Service

Dear Mr. Morrison:

This is to confirm that the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (Commission)
has received Roy Morrison & Associates, LLC’s (RMA) notice of intent to renew its registration
as a provider of electric aggregation service in New Hampshire pursuant to Puc 2003.02. Staff
has reviewed your application and has noted the following item which must be addressed before
RMA can be registered as an aggregator:

Puc 2003.02 (c) (4) requires a “toll free telephone number of the customer service contact
person”. You stated in the application: “No toll free phone. I dropped 800 number since no one
ever called. Large institutional and industrial customers only.” You must formally request a
waiver of this rule, stating the reasons why this requirement is onerous and how the granting of
the waiver would be in the public interest pursuant to Puc 201.05.

Puc 2003.02 (c) (5) requires a “copy of the aggregator’s authorization to do business in
New Hampshire from the secretary of state”. According to the secretary of state’s website, Roy
Morrison & Associates, L.L.C. is currently “Not In Good Standing”. Until that status is changed
and proper authorization is obtained, the renewal application cannot be processed.

There is no renewal fee required if the renewal application is filed in a timely manner.
RMA’s renewal application was received November 10, 2009. Therefore check #1248 in the
amount of $250.00 is being returned.

Please address these discrepancies as soon as possible so that Staff may proceed with
your request to renew your registration as an aggregator of electric services. Failure to respond in
a timely manner may result in the Commission dismissing, without prejudice, RMA’s
application. Also, please be advised that you should reference the docket number, DM 09-223,
in all future correspondence with the Commission. Should you have any questions, please do not



hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

I ~2 ~~

Henry J. Bergeron
Utility Analyst Ill


